Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8LX

PRINTING AND NURSERY SCHOOL

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE



Tel: 01902 558544

21st January 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

PSHE Parent Information Meeting — Tuesday 4th February

In light of upcoming changes to the requirements for Relationships and Health Education from September 2020, we have been working on how we can make sure that our curriculum meets the new Government statutory requirements and the needs of our pupils.

As part of this, we would like to invite you to come into school to hear about our preparations so far, where there will be an opportunity to ask any questions you may have.

This will take place on Tuesday 4^{th} February between 9am and 10am in the KS2 hall and we are sure you will find the session useful and informative.

If you would like to attend, please complete the slip below and return it to the school office before the 30^{th} January.

We hope you can come along and look forward to seeing you.

Yours faithfully

Mr Hinkley

Head Teacher

Mrs Sodhi

PSHE Coordinator

PSHE Parent Information Meeting — Tuesday 4th February

Child's name	Class
I would like to attend the PSHE Parent Information Meeting on Tuesday $4^{ ext{t}}$	^h February.
I would like Seats (please give number)	3